
THE WEEK AHEAD
FERRIS FALCONS

THIS WEEk

With the fluctuating weather, we want to remind parents to ensure that
your children are dressed accordingly when they leave the house and

that they have an extra set of clothes to leave at the school. 
We hope to keep them dry and healthy so they can continue to attend

class with their friends.

In the event of a school closure due to weather, a message will be
posted on the District Website sd38.bc.ca and social media by 6:30am. 

You can listen to Local Radio and Television Stations
for School Closure updates as well.

2024/2025 School year

JAN 15-19

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER

Friday: Pizza Day

It is that time where we need to prepare for the 2024/2025 School Year. 
All students in Grades K-6 will be bringing home an ORANGE notice in their
backpacks today. Please fill out, sign and return to school at your earliest

convenience so we can hold your child’s place at Ferris Elementary. 

If you have lost this sheet, and need another, click here: Intent to Return Form

Another sheet will be sent home to all Grade 7s from their catchment High
School next week.

https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2023-11-02/school-closures-due-inclement-weather
https://www.facebook.com/RichmondSD38/
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/files/ferris/2024-01/Notice%20of%20Intent%20to%20Attend%20-%20Elementary.pdf


Contact Info

Friday Jan 26: Pro D Day 
Jan 29 - Feb 9: K Pop Dance Workshop

(sponsored by PAC)
Friday Feb 16: Pro D Day - No School
February 19: Family Day - No School

February 28: Pink Shirt Day
February 29: 12pm Early Dismissal 

UPComing dates

MATH CLUB
Grade 6/7 students please
join  Mr. Angman at lunch
in the gym every Friday

for Math Club  

E a r l y  w a r n i n g :  6 0 4 - 6 6 8 - 6 5 4 6
O f f i c e :  6 0 4 - 6 6 8 - 6 5 3 8

Ferris@sd38.bc.ca

sharing fridge
Learning

update report
Just a reminder to check your
child's Term 1 Learning Update

Report.
It is available for viewing until

Jan 23rd so remember to
download a copy to your

computer or print a copy for
your own records. After this

date, the report will no longer
be available for access.

If you have any issues with
viewing the report, please

email :
myedparentportal@sd38.bc.ca

 The District is implementing a new
initiative to support student health

and nutrition. The District will be
providing a variety of fresh and

nutritious food products, starting later
this month until the end of the

school year. 
Any student can come to the

“Sharing Fridge” (at the office) which
will be filled regularly and will have a

rotation of fruits and high protein
items, when they feel like they need

a healthier snack option. 

mailto:ferris@sd38.bc.ca
mailto:myedparentportal@sd38.bc.ca

